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Congratulations to the Liberal Party of Canada 

Whitby, Ontario – Congratulations to Prime Minister-designate Justin Trudeau and the entire Liberal team on 
their impressive electoral victory. There is a clear role for the federal government to play in cooperating with 
municipalities to deliver sustainable infrastructure, address climate change, and create jobs through growth 
and innovation.  

Here in Durham, we will work diligently with our federal partners on modern approaches to revitalizing the auto 
sector, investment in public transit, progress on the federal airport lands, and support for our agriculture sector 
and energy industry. 

I look forward to working with each of the Members of Parliament representing Durham Region, returning and 
new, to help build a stronger community, and stronger country. 

Thank you to all residents who took the time to exercise your right to vote. Hearing directly from citizens on a 
regular basis helps elected officials to prioritize issues and respond accordingly. Together, we can chart the 
Region's path forward. 
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Media inquiries: 

The Regional Municipality of Durham: 

Sandra Austin, Policy and Research Advisor 
Phone: 905-668-7711 ext. 2449 or sandra.austin@durham.ca 

 



If this information is required in an accessible format, please contact the Accessibility Co-ordinator at 
1-800-372-1102 extension 2009. 

www.durham.ca 

follow the Regional Chair 
www.twitter.com/Regional_Chair 

 

 

http://www.twitter.com/RegionofDurham

	Statement
	from the Regional Chair
	Congratulations to the Liberal Party of Canada


